
 
TOWNSHIP OF 

BURLINGTON NOTICE OF 
PUBLIC HEARING 

 
Please take notice that the Township of Burlington (Township) will hold a public 
hearing on April 3, 2013 at 6:00 p.m. at the Township Council Chambers in the 
Municipal Building, 851 Old York Road, Burlington Township, New Jersey. The 
purpose of the hearing will be to receive public comment on the proposed diversion of 
a 0.09 acres portion of Township-owned parkland, Green Acres Park Four, located at 
the end of Pinewald Lane and Lardner Road, Block 144, Lot 10 in the Township ("the 
Diversion") for use as a sanitary sewer easement. The Diversion will accommodate 
construction of a gravity sanitary sewer main utilizing trenchless technology thus 
requiring no excavation or disturbance of the parkland.  Upon completion the 
outmoded Pinewald Sewage Pump Station will no longer be necessary and will be 
removed. The parkland in question is encumbered with a State of New Jersey 
Department of Environmental Protection ("NJDEP") Green Acres Program restriction, 
and the Township has submitted a final application for the minor diversion of said 
lands to the NJDEP Green Acres Program, for approval by the NJDEP Commissioner 
and the State House Commission.  As compensation for the Diversion the Township 
has agreed to contribute $2,500.00 to the NJDEP Garden State Preservation Trust and 
will dedicate Block 144, Lot 9.05, where the current Pinewald Pump Station is located, 
consisting of 0.11 acres, for park use for the Diversion. 

 
At the public hearing you may appear in person, or by attorney, in order to comment 
or, in the alternative, you may submit written comments by April 17, 2013, to Anthony 
J. Carnivale, Jr., Municipal Clerk, Township of Burlington Municipal Building, 851 
Old York Road, Burlington, New Jersey 08016. You must also provide a copy of any 
written comments to Kevin Appelget at the NJDEP, Green Acres Program, Bureau of 
Legal Services and Stewardship, 501 East State Street, Mail Code 501-01, P.O. Box 
420, Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0420. 

 
Copies of the final application will be available to the public for inspection as of           
March 4, 2013, during normal business hours, at the Burlington Township Engineering 
Office and Burlington Township Municipal Library, both located on the second floor 
of the Municipal Building, 851 Old York Road, Burlington, New Jersey 08016 and at 
the NJDEP Green Acres Program, at the address noted above. 

 
By: Anthony J. Carnivale, Jr., RMC 

Township of Burlington Municipal Clerk 
Municipal Building 
851 Old York Road 
Burlington, New Jersey 08016 


